
 
Dear Parents 

 

This letter has been sent home to inform you about your child’s learning for next week.  
 
In Literacy, we will be we will be focusing on verb tense and using the correct form of ‘a’ 

and ‘an’ in our writing. 
 

In Numeracy, we will be learning how to find equivalent fractions and how to count up in 
fractions. 
 

In Science, we will learn about drugs and medicine and how these impact our bodies.  
 
Our IPC topic will be 'Digital Gaming.' Students will be introduced to this topic through an 
entry point consisting of classrooms being turned into games rooms to create excitement 

for the learning ahead.  
 
In Art, we will miss the Art lesson due to the break.   

 
In ICT, we will miss the ICT lesson due to the break. 

 

In PSHE, we will start our new PSHE curriculum and learn about our differences.  
 

For Spellings, students will receive their spelling lists on Wednesday and will be tested on 

the list the following Wednesday. Students will have 9 words to learn during the course of 

the week. 
 

Notice & Reminders: 
 

 Students will return to school on Tuesday 31 October following the short half-term 

break. 

 

 

Have a wonderful weekend! 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

Year 4 Team 

 

  The week ahead in Year 4        (31 Oct–02 Nov 2017) 


